
Reminder: Timesheet Submission Policy 

Dear Team, 

This is a friendly reminder regarding our timesheet submission policy. Please ensure that your 

timesheets are submitted by the end of each week. 

Submission Deadline: Every Friday by 5 PM 

Late submissions may affect payroll processing and project reporting. Your cooperation is 

greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter! 

Best regards, 

Your Management Team 


